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Comments: This project, like other in the past, hurt native Montanans. They seem like a good idea at first, but go

bad very fast. Montanans in areas like White Fish, Kalispell, Big Sky/Bozeman cannot afford to live in their own

town. These become hot beds for out-of-state wealthy for their "summer homes". 

 

The project at Holland Lake would only add to this disease blighting out state. They would pave paradise, log

100s of trees, the year-round housing would generate more traffic, sewage and other waste and would harm

wildlife. Nothing has been done to determine if this area is winter range for elk (as Big Sky was) or spring calving

area or possible grizzly habitat.

 

This public land is our land, our lake our inheritance and legacy. Please do not dirty it up with another wealthy

playground.


